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State of Florida 

DATE: August 28,2001 

TO: Parties of Record 

FROM: Wm. Cochran Keating, Senior Attorney (^r% 
RE: Docket No. 001 148-E1 - Review of Florida Power & Light Company’s proposed merger 

with Entergy Corporation, the formation of a Florida Transco, and their effect on Florida 
Power & Light’s retail rates. 

Via Facsimile 

By memorandum dated August 24,2001, staff invited all parties to attend a meeting in the 
above-referenced docket at 1 1 :00 a.m. this morning. The purpose of this meeting is to hear from 
all parties concerning Florida Power & Light Company’s proposed schedule for the rate review 
portion of this docket. 

At one of the parties’ request, a call-in number has been made available. Any party who 
wishes to participate by phone may do so by dialing (850) 921-6580 or Suncom 291-6580 at the 
time indicated above. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 413-6193. 
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cc: Division of Economic Regulation 

Division of Policy Analysis and Intergovernmental Liaison 
Division of Safety and Electric Reliability 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
Division of Competitive Services 


